
    

 

This is a difficult time of year for many of our families here at 
Sagamore. We would like to make this holiday season a little 

brighter by assisting those families in need. If you would like to 
donate for a family in need, we will be collecting gift cards starting 
December 1st. No donation is too small. Here are some examples of 

gift cards we have collected in the past: 

 

     Target  Amazon 

     Walmart  Ulta 

 

Any student who donates a gift card will be entered into a raffle to 
win time with our therapy dogs who will be visiting Sagamore on 

December 18th. 

 

Please drop off your donations to our guidance office by  
December 14th. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Romanski 
School Social Worker  


